
NORTHERN BEACHES 
CHILDREN’S ORCHESTRA 

 
 

 
The Northern Beaches Children’s Orchestra exists to make music fun for beginners, regardless of your 
skill level! Taking musicians from beginner up to AMEB Grade 2 (approximate), we tailor the music to 
suit a wide range of instruments and abilities.  
 

Q:  Why should you play in an orchestra? 
 

Did you know that most movies and TV shows use symphony orchestra music? The energy from 

this great combination of musicians and instruments is raw and exciting – it can bring tears to the 

listener's eyes or can make you jump out of your seat! 

 

Q: I haven’t played in a group before – is that ok? 
 

Sure is! NBCO is made especially so you can learn those group performance skills as you go. 

 

Q: Will the music be hard? 
We choose or adapt music to suit the particular group of young musicians we have, so that it is not 

too tricky (but not boring either!) There are a variety of difficulty levels available for each 

instrument, and we will help you choose which one is best and most interesting for you to learn. 

 
Our rehearsals are on Wednesdays, 4:15-5.20pm at 

Narrabeen Sports High School, 10 Namona St, North Narrabeen NSW 2101 
 

For more information, contact Naomi Leviton: nbchildrensorchestra@gmail.com | 0419 296 505 
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